2022-23 Election of Alternate Parent Manager

Our Alternate Parent Manager, Mr. Ali Amjad, is unable to take up the post of 2022-23
Alternate Parent Manager due to special reasons. A by-election will be arranged soon for this
vacancy.

Yours faithfully,

Ty

Ms. Tam Tik Chi

Returning Officer of Parent Manager Election,

Bethel High School Parent-teacher Association

18t January, 2023



